Date: April 9, 1996
To:  Greg Dotseth, Chair of the Iowa Section of the MAA
From: Auditing committee
Cyndi Chen, Western Iowa Tech
Doug Swan, Morningside College
We have confirmed the starting balance and all transactions through the ending balance from

December 7, 1993 to March 1, 1996, covering the entire period of Steve Nimmo's incumbency as
treasurer of the Jowa section of the MAA. Both the savings and checking accounts were found to

be accurate.
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